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Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:30 PM
To: Jane Rasely
Subject: FW: Please oppose the proposed Winslow Hotel and Conference Center 

 
 

From: Marsha Gladhart <magladhart@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2019 4:40 PM 
To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Please oppose the proposed Winslow Hotel and Conference Center  
 

I strongly agree with the Planning Commission that the proposed Winslow hotel is too big and its use 
is too intense for the downtown core.  
 

The hotel is not consistent with the city's Comprehensive Plan and Winslow Master Plan, which 
emphasize maintaining Winslow's "small town feel," creating public open spaces, and providing 
services for residents.  
 

I hope you will agree with the Planning Commission and reject the proposal for 87 room hotel and 
conference center. 
 
 
 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
Marsha Gladhart 
300 High School Rd NE, Unit 302  
Bainbridge Island  
Text to 206‐823‐9110 


